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In Israel, On the 3rd of August, we could commemorate two special occasions: The recognition and 

transition ceremony of the National Leader of Israel and The launching of the HJ Peace Embassy in 

Jerusalem together with our Sub Regional President couple Mr. Umberto, and Mrs. Marilyn Angelucci. 

 

First, we recognize and honor our elders Hod and Mitsuko Ben Zvi, who served 27 years for this nation of 

Israel, its community, and the providence to create a place for our heavenly parents to dwell. 

 

Then we appoint a new National Leader couple Liel and Luke Weiler Hill, who are determined to 

continue moving forward and connect to our True Parent's hearts. 

 

In Addition, we launch officially the HJ peace Embassy in Jerusalem! It has been more than 12 years 

since we have had a public place, and now the time has come to expand and grow. We are confident that 

this place where our Chong shim won is located can make miracles happen in our nation. This will be the 

central place for all the activities and consolidate all of the different departments allowing closer 

connection and cooperation. The place has 1 meeting VIP room, a prayer room a meeting and lecture hall, 

two bathrooms, a shower, and a kitchen. 

 

 

 


